
 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

SUPPLIERS TO PROVIDE PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT SOFTWARE SOLUTIONS 

Council resolved on 13 December 2017 to call expressions of interest from suitably qualified 

suppliers for the purchase of fully integrated performance management software to improve 

existing strategic and operational reporting as required by the 2017-2022 Corporate Plan. 

In accordance with section 228(2)(b) of the Local Government Regulation 2012, Councils can 

invite expressions of interest before considering to invite written tenders. 

The specification is a one-pager, (will be emailed upon request) you will have to quickly 

understand Council requirements, based on your experience and expertise. 

Please direct all enquires to Council’s General Manager Corporate & Community, Brad Duke 

on 07 4160 3553 and or brad.duke@northburnett.qld.gov.au 

Expressions of interest will close via email (as provided above) on 5.00pm Friday 9 February 

2018.  

All or no expressions of interest of interest may be accepted. 

 

MJP Pitt 

Chief Executive Officer  
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